
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Committee  

 
April 7, 2025  

 
Ref: 2025-SPC-04/111 

 

To: All National Federations 

affiliated to CMAS Sport Committee  

 
 

 

Subject: ITA Webinar for Coaches - 2 May 2025  

 
Dear National Federations, 

The Sports Committee is pleased to inform you about an upcoming CMAS Clean Sport Education webinar 

hosted by ITA. This session, specifically designed for coaches, is scheduled for Friday, May 2, at 15:00 CEST. 

As key figures in an athlete’s journey, coaches play a crucial role in shaping values and guiding athletes 

towards integrity in sport. This webinar will provide essential insights into anti-doping rules, coaches’ 

responsibilities, and practical ways to support athletes while protecting themselves and promoting clean 

sport. A live Q&A session will also be included. 

We are also pleased to share that Mr. Mazzei, a respected Finswimming coach, will join the session to share 

his personal experiences and engage in a conversation around real-life challenges and inspiring stories. He 

will respond to questions such as how a coach or athlete can promote clean sport, how to support athletes 

in moments of vulnerability, and what his top tips are for coaching with integrity. His contribution will enrich 

the discussion and we believe it will encourage fellow coaches to actively engage in this important 

educational initiative. 

The webinar will be delivered in English, with simultaneous translation into French and Spanish. Participants 

will receive a PDF of the presentation, including links to additional resources. 

We kindly ask you to inform and encourage the coaches within your Federation, across all underwater 

disciplines, to register and attend this webinar, ideally before April 17. While registrations will remain open 

beyond this date, reaching a significant number of participants by then would be highly beneficial. 

click here to access the Zoom registration link 

 

​ ​  

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_NPl7VPUyRXCWM29itsrqOA#/registration


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support in promoting clean sport education initiatives and 

strengthening our constructive collaboration with the International Testing Agency (ITA). Your Federation’s 

commitment to integrity and fairness in sport is vital to the success of this program, and your role in 

communicating this opportunity to your coaching communities is truly appreciated. 

Working together, we can ensure that our coaches are informed, inspired, and equipped to uphold the 

highest values of sport. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Sports Committee  

 

 

 


	 

